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Dear Parents: 
 

We are very happy that your son/daughter is scheduled in the upcoming Chrysalis 

Weekend.  THANK YOU for supporting your son/daughter in their decision to take part in 

the weekend.  Below is information that will give you a better understanding of the 

Chrysalis ministry.  Also feel free to visit our WEBSITE CCCHRYSALIS.COM 
 

Enclosed you will find a copy of the Chrysalis Statement of Purpose.  The statement will 

answer many questions you have about Chrysalis and will give you an overview of the 

weekend.  We want you to be completely confident that this will be one of the most 

beneficial weekends of your son/daughter’s life. 
 

Whether the impact of the weekend on your son/daughter’s life is dramatic or subtle, you 

can be sure that God has been at work in their life when the weekend is over.  Dozens of 

youth and adults have been praying for your son/daughter and will continue to pray for 

him throughout the weekend.  He/she will hear many informative and inspirational 

speakers and will have many powerful experiences of God’s love during the weekend.  

We are very much aware, however, that the greatest impact God will ever make in the 

life of your son/daughter has been and will be made through YOU. 
 

Aside from Jesus, you are the one who has prayed the most loved the most and sacrificed 

the most for your child and it is your encouragement that will secure a lasting impact from 

the weekend.  Please continue to encourage them to continue growing through Bible 

study, prayer, daily devotions and involvement in a reunion group*and their church. 
 

Also, there are THREE special ways in which you can support your son/daughter. 

FIRST, there is a SPONSORS HOUR at 8:30-9:30am on the day of your son/daughter’s arrival.  

This is a very special service that you will not want to miss.  Please plan to be there. 

SECOND is Candlelight Service at 8:00 pm sharp on Sunday night.  Your attendance is a 

surprise to your son/daughter.  So PLEASE do not mention. 

THIRD is the “closing” service at 5:30 pm Monday before they leave the retreat center. 

All these events are held in the FFA complex located at: 

1069 FFA Circle Road 

N. Myrtle Beach, SC 29582.   

Dress is casual.  Please come as you are. 
 

We also ask that you please encourage your child to leave their phone and/or tablet at 

home. 

 THANK YOU for allowing us to have a small part in the development of your 

son/daughter’s spiritual life.  May God richly bless you! 

       
 

Community Spiritual Director  *A reunion group has an adult leader, 

Ann Kovan: 843-421-2966   Chrysalis youth and their friends.  The Groups  

      provide accountability, support and       

Registrar                                                        encouragement for youth who desire to live as 

Adrianne Anderson: 843-421-6863  committed Christians.    
       


